Thank-You Letter to SWE Members
Members and friends, Mission Accomplished! See Thank-You Letter!

I stated in last quarter newsletter that I hope we reach as many children as possible through the Expanding Your Horizon Program, Science Fairs, and National Engineers Week! WE DID IT! I like to extend a huge “Thank You” to those members and friends who volunteered their time to make all of these events possible. 

Thank-You Letter

April 2005
Dear Ms. Franklin,

The class would like to thank you for the presentation when we had Engineer’s Day. You truly inspired some of them and engineering has been a general topic ever since. Not only did they enjoy the group activity but they have used the puzzles daily ever since as well. Many of the students can now build the cube, and some even beg to stay in from recess for an extra turn. Thank you for sharing your time and talents with us.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Bopp
Lewis and Clark Elementay Third Grade Class


